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Dopo un avvio lento a causa della pandemia il progetto K201 Marka è iniziato 

ufficialmente. La prima sfida per i nostri studenti è stata quella di proporre un logo 

per il progetto il cui scopo è quello di promuovere una metodologia innovativa per 

l’inclusione e l’identità nei curricula scolastici europei. 

Vogliamo congratularci con i nostri giovani artisti che hanno eseguito dei disegni 

molto creativi ed apprezzati. Infatti sono tra quelli più votati.  

 

Following a slow start due to pandemic, K201 Marka project officially began. Our 

students’ first challenge was to create a logo for the project whose aim is the promotion 

of an innovative methodology for the inclusion and the identity related to European 

school curricula. We would like to offer our congratulations to our young artists whose 

creative works have been particularly appreciated and voted.  

 

 

 

2D- Liceo Scientifico Louis Pasteur 

Also behind clouds the sun shines and the flowers blossom though we can’t see them. 

We all are flowers and our cloud is the covid-19 virus but as clouds are temporary the 

virus is too. In the meantime we shine as rays through all the difficulties and we fight 

to live as well as survive to be ready to blossom and light the world and everyone up 

with more energy than before. 



The drawing may seem a butterfly that is weighted down by covid-19 and it could be! 

Anyway, remember that it is flying thanks to the unity of every section that works on 

its own to be helpful to the others. 

 

 

 


